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I am opposed to much of this legislation. It is inherently racist and divisive.  Any 

legislation for an underserved people should 

be addressed to ALL underserved people.  

The rainy day fund should not be used for anything other than absolute emergencies.  

Land-use changes should be decided by the affected local communities not the 

Governor via executive orders.   

Focus on partnerships with current semi-conductor factories for education, 

apprenticeships, etc. 

Raise educational standards for all Oregon students to help address the shortage of 

an educated workforce for semi-conductor factories in Oregon. 

 

 


